

Dear Community Partner,

Each year, the North Hunterdon High School PTSA organizes a Project: Graduation once in a lifetime event for our graduates to offer a fun and safe night of celebration after graduation. Project: Graduation 2023 will be held on June 14-15th at The FunPlex in Mt. Laurel. The students gather at the high school and bus-ride together for an all-night, drug & alcohol free, celebration filled with: music, games, outdoor and indoor rides, arcade, sports, dancing, foods & refreshments, and raffle prizes.

We are reaching out to you requesting your sponsorship for this worthy event. Throughout the years, we have appreciated the generosity from our community for our student - staff activities. We send our sincerest gratitude as we publish and post our thanks to our partners in the graduation program and our social media outlets.

The volunteers of Project: Graduation hope you will consider making a donation that will help to fund or enhance this event to make it a success for the 2023 North Graduates.



For themed prize basket items, please let our volunteer committee member, Lynne French 908-295-9922, know a time for pick up. Please send your financial contribution to the address at the bottom of this letter, attention:

PTSA 2023 PROJECT GRADUATION.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to email us at nhhsptsa@yahoo.com or contact me directly at 908-310-0361.

Sincerely, Tracy Ceglia NHHS PTSA Board

North Hunterdon High School PTSA 1445 Route 31 Annandale, NJ 08801

nhhsptsa@yahoo.com

Tax ID: 22-3017891